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HAILEYBURY TURNFORD STUDENTS ARE CELEBRATING NEW A LEVEL RECORDS 

Students at Haileybury Turnford have smashed all previous records held at the school with the results in 

this year’s A level examinations. 76% of all passes were at A*-B or Distinction/Distinction* and 80% at 

Grade C and above. The average grade across all vocational subjects was Distinction* (D*) and student 

pass rates remained at 100%.  

These figures represent the highest ever achieved at the Mill Lane School with a number of subjects 

breaking previous records, including English literature and Sociology. Consequently students have won 

places at good universities, including UCL, Kings and Loughborough as well as higher level apprenticeships 

at RBS and Ernst & Young on programmes such as commercial banking. Degrees courses range from 

Chemical Engineering to Psychology and Economics. 

We would like to celebrate the achievements of all our students and a special mention should go to: 

Kayleigh Skeggs: A*A*A in Accounting, Maths and Psychology.  

Amelia Whitby: D*D*D* in Business and Health & Social Care.  

Jessica Frith: AAA in Business, Accounting and Maths. 

Charlie Evans Hughes: AAB in Chemistry, Biology and Maths. 

Saadia Khan: AAB in Chemistry, Biology and Maths.  

Turvana Arslan: D*D*A Merit in ICT, Business, Turkish and Child Care. 

Acting Principal Mark Barrow said: “We are immensely proud of this year group. They have worked 

exceptionally hard and have shown great character and resilience along the way. Governors, senior staff 

and I are truly grateful for the incredible effort from our staff and the unwavering support from parents.” 

Brendon Walsh, Head of Sixth Form, added: “We saw many smiling faces this morning along with some 

very proud parents and teachers.  I’m particularly pleased to see every one of our 2016 leavers going on 

to higher education or full time employment. I am sure that with their strong work ethic and high 

aspirations we shall hear great things of them in the future.” 

 

 


